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Dear Paul, 

 

PR24: Water Industry National Environment Programme 

 

On 31 March 2023, 2 May 2023, and 3 July 2023 we released draft versions of your 

PR24 Water Industry National Environment Programme (WINEP).  

 

Today, 1 September 2023, we are sharing your PR24 WINEP. You confirmed on 19 

July 2023 that you are not proposing to phase any WINEP actions to future price 

review periods, therefore your 1 September 2023 PR24 WINEP may be unchanged 

from your 3 July 2023 PR24 WINEP. You can find your WINEP at:  

 WINEP_PR24_SES01Sept2023.xlsx 

 

Within the WINEP there are three worksheets confirming:   

- your company's AMP8 WINEP actions 

- the options which have been removed from the WINEP 

- the options identified for future price reviews   

 

I expect all 1 September 2023 AMP8 WINEP actions to be included within the 

business plans you submit to Ofwat in October 2023.  

 

PR24: Water Resources Management Plan (response to information letter EA/17/2023) 

 

We have assessed your response to the water resources management plan 

(WRMP) scenarios which is being used to inform discussions between regulators 

and Defra. While waiting on further advice from Defra, please continue to use the  

 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/ap/x-59584e83/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdefra.sharepoint.com%2F%3Ax%3A%2Fr%2Fteams%2FTeam843%2FWINEP24%2FSES%2FStage%25204%2FWINEP_PR24_SES01Sept2023.xlsx%3Fd%3Dw66e0512d682848f4a381122e1808b7c5%26csf%3D1%26web%3D1%26e%3DJ8bwwd&data=05%7C01%7Ccheryl.gough%40environment-agency.gov.uk%7C5b45d66b5e0f4eac401a08dbaa27d47d%7C770a245002274c6290c74e38537f1102%7C0%7C0%7C638290860275736715%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=65BBhYITesAvSWSH64anIFpE8IOyBnsv1HUcJiqQzI8%3D&reserved=0


 

 

 

 

existing WRMP guidance and EA feedback on your dWRMP plans for demonstrating 

that preferred plans are deliverable and best value for society. 

 

 

I would like to thank you and your staff once again for the commitment and hard 

work that went into your WINEP submission and WRMP response.  

 

I look forward to continuing to work closely with you as you finalise your business 

plans. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Anne Dacey 

Deputy Director, Operations Catchment Services 

 

 

cc 

David Dangerfield - Director, Land, Water and Biodiversity, Environment Agency 

Helen Wakeham - Director of Water Transformation, Environment Agency 

Richard Thompson - Deputy Director, Water Management & Investment, 

Environment Agency 

Alan Cansdale - Deputy Director, Water Industry Regulation, Environment Agency 

Leonore Frear - Deputy Director, Water and Land Quality, Environment Agency  

Amira Amzour - Deputy Director, Water Quality Policy, Defra 

Harry Armstrong - Director, Regulatory Policy, Ofwat 

Mike Smith - Deputy Director, Strategy and Government Advice, Natural England  

Sally Harvey - Area Director Kent, South London and East Sussex, Environment 

Agency 

Emma Langford - Water Company Account Manager, Operations Catchment 

Services, Environment Agency 
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